
 

 

  

 

19th October 2022 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

The rewards policy at Bacon’s College provides an opportunity to acknowledge the achievements of students in their studies 
and extracurricular activities. Throughout the academic year student successes are acknowledged and celebrated in several 
different forms including half-termly rewards assemblies. When students reach certain positive point thresholds, they have 
been awarded with bronze, silver, and gold awards. 

Another element of the rewards policy has seen students compete against each other over the course of the academic year 
to gain a position within the top seventy students in their respective year groups and a place on the end of year rewards 
trip. Points have been awarded for a range of things including preparation, attendance, attitude to learning, acts of kindness 
and representing the college in a range of activities.  

Unfortunately, our Go-Ape end of year rewards trip was postponed in July due to the extreme hot weather. I am delighted 
to let you know we’ve managed to rebook the rewards trip for Thursday 17th November 2022. Your child has been selected 
for this trip. I trust that this behaviour and attitude to learning will continue, and they will be hugely successful during their 
time at Bacon’s College. 

Further information can be found in this consent form- https://forms.office.com/r/3QqDAwy9gw In the absence of a 
completed form, your child will not be permitted to attend. 

Pupils will be accompanied to the venue by members of staff via public transport, please ensure your child brings their 
topped-up oyster card. Students will then be dismissed from Canada water at the end of the school trip. Pupils are 
encouraged to bring a packed lunch or money to buy refreshments at the venue (Please do not bring glass bottles). If your 
child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you would like us to provide a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the 
linked form.  

Pupils may wear their own clothes, suitable for physical activity and the current weather, however please dress sensibly and 
avoid clothing with any offensive slogans.  

Yours sincerely, 

T.Sargeant 

Mr T Sargeant 
Vice Principal  

https://forms.office.com/r/3QqDAwy9gw

